
 

26 July 2019 
  
RE: ATRT3 Proposal 
  
Cheryl Langdon-Orr, Co-Chair 
Pat Kane, Co-Chair 
Accountability and Transparency Review Team 3 (ATRT3) 
  
Dear ATRT3 Review Team Co-Chairs Cheryl Langdon-Orr and Pat Kane: 
  
Thank you for your communication of 19 July 2019.  The Board is very happy to hear the work of the 
ATRT3 is progressing well. 
  
The Board accepts your offer for a presentation of the draft recommendations prior to their 
publication for public comment.  We stand by to hear from you on a suitable time for the 
presentation. Our Board Operations team, in copy, will reach out to you in order to coordinate 
schedules. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

  
Cherine Chalaby 
Chair, ICANN Board of Directors 
 


